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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

11/11/2021  17:00:172021/5450/T INT Andrew Franklin We live at No 7 Boscastle Road, so I am the neighbour next door to No 5.  I strongly SUPPORT this 

application.  None of these trees has significant amenity value; all are bushes or saplings that have been 

neglected for too long.  This will significantly improve the garden at No 5.

Please approve this application.
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